
 

Towel Manufacturer's Association of Pakistan 

 

 

URGENT 
IMPORTANT 

NEED PERSONAL ATTENTION 

 

Members of the Association, 

POSTPONEMENT  

OF 

SUBJECT: - WORKSHOP ON FEDERAL BUDGET 2019-2020 SCHEDULED FOR 
15TH JUNE 2019 SATURDAY 

 

Dear Members, 
The captioned workshop has been postponed as the Guest Speaker Mr. Shahanshah 
Hasnain Ex Collector Sales Tax has been included in the “Anomaly Committee” formed 
by the F.B.R and he has gone to Islamabad to attend the meeting.  
 
If members having any specific question on the subjected matter may send the same to us 
for onward submission to “Anomaly Committee” for redressal. 

 

“FRESH DATE OF WORKSHOP WILL BE NOTIFIED LATER ON” 

Thanks & Regards, 
 
 
 
M. Muzzammil Husain 
Secretary General 
 

 

Affiliated with the Federation of Pakistan Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

 


